
          April 17, 2003 
 
          City Council Meeting 
          April 22, 2003 
 
Mayor and Members 
of the City Council 
 
 

APPOINTMENT TO PUBLIC WORKS COMMISSION TO FILL 
UNEXPIRED TERM DUE TO UNSCHEDULED VACANCY 

 
 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the City Council appoint from among the applicants on file to fill an unexpired 
term ending October 31, 2004 on the Public Works Commission. 
 
Background: 
 
At its meeting of April 8, 2003, the City Council scheduled applicant interviews for 6 p.m. this evening, 
with appointment to be made at the regular meeting from among the five applicants on file (see attached 
applications).  All applicants were notified immediately after that meeting, both by phone and by mail, of 
the interviews this evening. 
 
The five applicants are: 
 

Richard Applebaum 
David Bates 
David Cohn 
Dan Inskeep 
Matt Raymond 

 
 
 
 
        _____________________________ 
        Elaine Doerfling, City Clerk 
 
 
Noted: 
 
___________________________ 
Stephen R. Burrell, City Manager 


